
CITY OF ALBERTVILLE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Albertville Planning Commission will hold a 

public hearing at 7 p.m. or as soon thereafter on Tuesday November 12, 2024, at the Albertville 
City Hall, located at 5959 Main Avenue NE, for the purpose of amending the Albertville Zoning 
Code Chapter 5200 PUD Planned Unit Development Districts to include missing approved PUD 
zoning districts and conditional use/planned unit developments.   
 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that any written or oral comments from citizens 
regarding the proposed zoning ordinance amendments will be heard at the public hearing. All 
interested persons are invited to attend the meeting and will be afforded the opportunity to speak 
on the applications during the public hearing. 
 
Kris Luedke 
Albertville City Clerk 
 
Date of Publication: October 31, 2024 


